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Year 1 performance - Humph the Camel 

 

Thank you and well done to all of the children in Year 1 this week for providing their audience with 

amazing performances. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Elephants Giraffes 

 

Lions Zebras 
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Christmas diary dates 

 

Kingfishers and Swallows – Monday 16th December at 2pm 

Swans and Woodpeckers – Tuesday 17th December at 9.30am 

Wednesday 18th December – Children’s Christmas dinner day 

(Children may dress up if they wish) 

 

Carol singing at Tesco 

 

Kingfishers and Swallows – Wednesday 18th December at 9.45am 

Swans and Woodpeckers – Thursday 19th December at 9.45am 

 
 

 

Annual Christmas 

Trolley Appeal 2019 

 

We have a trolley in the 

front foyer and are 

collecting food for 

Ilfracombe Food Bank.  

 

We would be very 

grateful for any food 

donations. 

 

Thank you 
 

Year 1 Christmas Craft 

 

Year 1 parents/carers 

are invited into their 

child’s class on Thursday 

19th December at 1.30pm 

to join in with Christmas 

craft making. 
 

 

Children in Reception, 

Years 1 and 2 took part 

in an interactive 

theatre workshop this 

afternoon called The 

Littlest Christmas Elf.  

They all had a fabulous 

experience. 
 

Food bank Vouchers 

 

We are authorised to issue food bank vouchers.  If you are in need of this 

support, please call us to speak to the Headteacher. 

 

We really hope that having this facility in school will help families access 

this much needed service. 
 

 

With kind regards 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 


